From:

To: Council; Clerks
Subject: Against Battery Energy Storage Facility for Beaverton or surrounding areas
Date: November 26, 2023 7:00:55 PM

I am opposed to having a facility built anywhere near Beaverton, Ontario or near any small
town or greenbelt area in Ontario or anywhere near our rivers, lakes and streams. We must
protect our lands and area where people are residing from pollutants to the ground or air.

Justina Wilson
Beaverton, On
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